
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE AUGUST 20, 2001 

AWARD OF TENDER T01-122   
LANDSCAPE CONSTRUCTION BERM 
ISLINGTON AVENUE & MAJOR MACKENZIE DRIVE 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Community Services, in consultation with the Director of Purchasing and 
the Director of Reserves and Investments recommends: 
 
That this report be received for information. 

Purpose 

The purpose of this report is to advise the Committee that a further report with respect to the 
results of tender T01-122 will be forth coming. 

Background - Analysis  

This project is for landscaping a berm which stretches along the northern boundary of the 
Woodbridge Expansion Area.  A tender, T01-122, has been issued and will close on August 16, 
2001.  

Conclusion 

At the time of writing this report, the tender would not have closed and it is anticipated that the 
evaluation of submissions for this project will be completed prior to the August 27, 2001 Council 
meeting. 
 
Attachments 
 

 none 

Report prepared by: 

Sue Montgomery, Manager of Landscape and Open Space Development 
George Antoniuk, Landscape Architect 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 
Doris Haas       
Commissioner of Community Services  


